
JUSTICE COURT
PRECINCT 3-1

COLLIN COUNTY

MEMORANDUM

TO: Collin County Commissioners

FROM: Judge Chuck Ruckel

DATE: September 6, 2016

SUBJECT: 3rd Party Collections for JP3-1

It has been recommended that the contract with Perdue, Brandon, 
Fielder, Collins, Motts, LLP be cancelled to pursue the use of an existing 
contract with Gay, McCall, Isaacks & Roberts, P.C. 
If it is in the best interest to Collin County this office has no objections to 
cancelling the contract with Perdue, Brandon, Fielder, Collins, Motts, 
LLP.


